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The IPC and owners of PlasRefine have no local knowledge of the area giving the PlasRefine site the okay. 

Moss Vale particularly this area is often windy and also gusty, which would mean residents would have to be 
indoors often. Not acceptable! 

They have no prior experience in recycling of plastic and simply don’t care which will result in toxic waste going 
into the waterway and OUR drinking water even the whole of Sydney will be deemed undrinkable. 

The effects on local wildlife will be irreversible and we haven’t even gone into the traffic and noise impact in the 
night. Where is the EPA in this? 

The smoke stack will be bumping out noxious fumes for the local residents. This cannot go through at this site 
or any local site for that matter. 

It’s all lies that it will be sympathetic to the area. Pulling the wool over the locals in order to make a dollar! 

A facility such as PlasRefine needs to be located off a motorway for easy truck access and out of the way where 
there is no to little environmental impact. 

How can Government constantly beat the drum of protecting the environment and allowing this planning to be 
okay?  

 
 

 




